
 

 

 

Annual City of Ironwood 

Fall Clean-Up Day 

 

When:   Saturday, September 17, 2016 – 8:00 a.m. until 11:00 a.m.  

 

Where:  Vacant City Lots – 200 Block of Ayer Street. 

 

This is an opportunity for Ironwood residents to dispose of any unwanted items.  All materials 

to be disposed of is REQUIRED to be bagged, bundled or boxed and must be 

easy to lift.  If items are not bagged, bundled or boxed help to unload will 

NOT be provided. 
 

Residents will be able to drop off those items in the dumpster that will be placed on the vacant 

City lots located on Ayer Street. 

 

Items that will not be accepted include brush, car batteries, tires, oil based paints, petroleum 

products, heavy metals (i.e. mercury) pesticides, ammunition and explosives. 

 

There is a limit of one pick-up load (or the equivalent) per property.  Please bring a picture ID 

with you, as this will be checked for proof of ownership.  Rental unit owners will be allowed one 

load per property.  There is no charge for this service. 

 

Help make your community a better place to live, play and work!!! 

  

   

 

 

 

Please run a 2 column x 4 inch display ad on Friday, September 9th. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


